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Resolution of Appreciation 
A Resolution of ReGen Monterey Board of Directors  

commending 

Dan Albert  
 Whereas, he has represented the City of Monterey from January 18, 2019 to December 
31, 2022; and  

Whereas, he served on the Board of Directors as well as the Finance and Personnel 
Committees; 

Whereas, during his tenure at the District he displayed a good knowledge of the 
District operations and providing effective public services; and 

Whereas, while serving on the Personnel and Finance Committee he provided 
meaningful feedback during the annual budget process and displayed thorough 
understanding of the financial challenges facing the District; and 

Whereas, Director Albert brought a sense of reliable professionalism on the Board and 
was excellent supporter of sustainable waste management services for staff, the Board, and 
the public to understand the significant value of the District services to address the public’s 
solid waste and recycling needs; and 

Whereas, he has been a strong proponent of recycling and effective, fiscally 
responsible services evolving closer to a circular economy; and 

Whereas, he was supportive of District staff and other Board members’ efforts and 
accomplishments; and 

Whereas, he will be missed for his respectful, reasoned, and considered counsel to the 
Board and District staff. and 

Now, therefore be it resolved that the Board of Directors of the Monterey Regional 
Waste Management District hereby commends and expresses its appreciation and best 
wishes to Dan Albert. 

Passed and adopted this 20th day of January 2023 by the Board of Directors: 

 
AYES: 
NOES:  
ABSENT:  
 
ATTEST: 
                
                   Jason Campbell, Chair 
       
Felipe Melchor, General Manager/Board Secretary 
 


